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Dear Sir: 

We thank the referees for their fair, thorough and thoughtful review. Please see below              

our response to their comments. All the concerns raised by the reviewers have been              

addressed, and we hope that you will find the revised manuscript suitable for publication.  

On behalf of the co-authors, I would like to thank the reviewers for their helpful and                

cogent comments. 

  

All the authors have seen this version of the manuscript and agree with the modifications that                

have been performed. 

  

Reviewers' comments: 

 

Reviewer #1:  

Comment 1: The case report is well written and uncommon. The images are clear. Some               
minor edits could help the language. e.g. Abstract-'In three-year of clinical and imaging             
follow-up, the patient did not evidence tumor recurrence.' Change to: There was non             
evidence of tumor recurrence after three years of clinical and imaging follow-up. e.g.             
Intro 'Most of the time patients are asymptomatic…' change to 'Most patients are             
asymptomatic...' 
 

● Response: We thank the reviewer for the minor suggestions. All of them have been              
considered and corrected accordingly.  

  
Reviewer #2: 
  
Comment 1: The report is meaningfull. No specific comments to the authors 



  
● Response: We thank the reviewer for the comment. We hope that this case report will               

soon be available to the entire medical community through this journal. 
  
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is any further revision of our manuscript                
needed.   Looking forward to a favorable response, I thank you in advance. 
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